From: Anthony Florio <AFlorio@chicagoinspectorgeneral.org>
Sent: Thursday, October 26, 2017 9:05 AM
To: Superfine, Richard
Cc: Karen Randolph; Chris Norborg
Subject: RE: Confidential - RE: Ethics Notification of Paid Travel in October 2017 

 

Mr. Superfine,

I have returned from the Association of Inspectors General Peer Review of the Jefferson Parish, Louisiana’s Office of Inspector General (described in the e-mail thread below). 
 
Jefferson Parish will reimburse my air and ground transportation and food costs. I did not request or receive any honorarium or other perquisites.
 
Thank you,

Anthony
Anthony D. Florio
Chief Investigator
City of Chicago | Office of Inspector General
